
Event of Appreciation for Wayne Finegar 
 
Supervisory Committee is extending an invitation for any in the Yearly Meeting 
who would like to appreciate Wayne Finegar and all his work and efforts for 
Baltimore Yearly Meeting to do so by: 
 

(1) Sending an appreciation in writing about Wayne or a poem/story or in any form you 
would like to express it to Ramona Buck and she will make a booklet for Wayne of all 
the writings she receives: ramonabuck@gmail.com (please send by July 11th) or; 

 
(2) Attending an appreciation event for Wayne at the Sandy Spring Friends Meeting 
House on Wednesday, July 14th at 7 PM where people will be invited to share their 
appreciation/stories verbally- or you may do both! 

 
There will be a Zoom connection at the Meeting House so you can listen in by Zoom if you are 
unable to attend. There will be refreshments served in the Community House - feel free to bring 
additional refreshments to share. 
 
Zoom Information: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82406538203?pwd=MHBGZHNoSUhsclludHBSVzZuL0FEQT09 
Meeting ID: 824 0653 8203 
Passcode: nAT3k4 
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